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Safety News 
New B&V AMP5 Induction is rolled out 

 
 
 
 
B&V have introduced a new AMP5 health and safety and environmental induction for 
everyone working on B&V AMP5 sites. The purpose of the induction is to ensure that all 
persons working on our sites receive a consistent message on our commitment to health, 
safety and environmental management and the standards and behaviours we require 
from everyone.  
 
The Induction includes the following elements: 

- B&V leadership commitment to health, safety and environmental management 
- Key messages from Thames Water 
- Health and safety and environmental expectations and standards 
- BOSS 
- B&V Golden Rules 
- Drugs & Alcohol policy implementation 
- Incident and near miss reporting 
- Environmental standards.  

 
 
The induction also includes a safety quiz which tests people’s understanding of the key 
messages delivered. 
 
The induction is delivered centrally - the programme for rollout started with a pilot early 
February with full implementation planned for May/June 2011. This induction is an 
improvement to our current induction process and ensures a consistent message is 
delivered to all. 
 
For the new induction presentation visit our ‘Induction’ section of the 
One Safety HUB. 
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